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CHANCELLOR’S ADVISORY COUNCIL FOR THE NAMING OF 
CAMPUS FACILITIES  
COMMITTEE REPORT 

by Jesse Atencio 
 
The Naming Committee met on Feb 2, 2016 @ 10:00 a.m.   
 
Present was Martin Klein, Jesse Atencio and one other person joined later 
on the phone. 
 
The agenda was to get up to date on the latest naming project for UAF.  
UAF is going to name a new road and rename two roads to comply with the 
road naming guidelines the Fairbanks North Star Borough uses for 
Emergency Services such as Police and Fire service.  At this point, there 
is a list of proposed names but nothing has been changed yet.  The 
current plan for naming roads on campus is to name streets after River 
Systems in the State of Alaska. 
 
There is also a plan to give many buildings on campus actual street 
addresses which will also bring the University into compliance with the 
FNSB naming and addressing system.  There are lots of buildings on 
campus that only have building numbers but no street addresses.  The 
buildings will keep their building numbers for campus purposes but the 
buildings will be assigned street address numbers. 
 
The final item is not yet finalized yet but there is another request to name a 
room after a donor but the donation has not yet been made. 
 
The next meeting has not yet been scheduled but I will be notified when we 
are to meet. 


